
Board Charge to the Beloved Community Task Force 

For the purpose of beginning the design process for the expansion projects adopted by the 

congregation at the annual meeting, the Board is creating this task force with the intention that 

this task force will: 

1. Facilitate and acquire congregational input on space design and specific design 

components to be included in the projects. 

2. Assess the need and make a recommendation to the Board on engaging the services of an 

architect for the space design.  

3. Refine all included design elements through congregational input, and present a final 

design recommendation by the May 10
th

, 2011 Board meeting.  


